
April 3, 2025 

City of Burlington 
Chair and Members of Committee of The Whole 

RE:  DGM-10-25 

We are the owners of 513 Locust Street.  We have had the opportunity to review the Stantec 
Report evaluating  the shortlisted properties, particularly with respect to our property at 
513 Locust Street.  We have read the staL report (DGM-10-25) and agree with the staL 
recommendation.  

We wish to thank staL for keeping us informed throughout the study process. 

Regards, 

Jody A. Wellings 
TWO BRAVE HEARTS INC. 
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